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The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited [NGC] 
will be applying an odorant to the odorizer unit at its natural gas 
facility at the University of Trinidad and Tobago [UTT] Point Lisas 
Campus, Railway Road, Brechin Castle.

THIS ACTIVITY IS SCHEDULED FOR
Saturday 22nd and Sunday 23rd November, 2014

7:00am - 5:00pm

This routine activity may produce a residual but harmless odor. The 
activity poses no threat to members of the public and will be 
monitored by NGC’s personnel.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused.

We assure you that all works shall be conducted in accordance with 
NGC’s Health, Safety and Environmental policies and procedures, 
as well as all applicable codes and standards.

If you have any concerns during this activity, please contact:
NGC’s 24-HOUR EMERGENCY HOTLINE: 800-4427

GENERAL PUBLIC
ATTENTION

NOTIFICATION OF APPLICATION OF 
NATURAL GAS ODORANT TO ODORIZER UNIT:


